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P.O. Box 994.I 
Posbus	 DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURAL TECHNICAL SERVICES, 

DEPARTEMENT VAN LANDBOU TEGNIESE DIENSTE, 

Botanical Research Institute, 
Navorsingsinstituut vir Plantkunde, 

590 Vermeulen Street, 
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23rd March, 1964. 

Mr. D. Martin, 
O.S.I.R.O.
 
Tasmanian Regional Laboratory,

ftStowell t1 ,
 

Stowell Avenue,
 
Hobart,
 
TASMANIAN
 
Australia.
 

Dear Mr. Martin, 

In reply to your letter of 19th February, 1964, 
we would like to inform you that we have sent 4 tubers 
of Boweia volubilis by air freight on the 16th March, to 
your address. 

We hope the tubers have arrived in good condition 
in the meantime. 
Kind regards, 
Yours sincerely,

ill k/~'tL~ 
for CHIEF : BOTANICAL RESEARCH INSTITUTE 


